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Dear Parents          20th October 2021 

 

Autumn term (2) diary dates and information 

 

It’s been wonderful being able to return to some elements of ‘normal’ this half term, we would like to 

thank you all for your support and understanding with our cautious approach. 

 

Our Christian value for the coming half term is TRUST 

 

Flu vaccines 

Apologies for the change of date for pupil vaccines but we have re-arranged for Wednesday 15th 

December. 

 

Friends of the School 

Thank you to our ‘friends of the school’ for their continued support and fundraising for our children. 

Please let us know if you would like to join the ‘Friends’ committee as they are always most 

welcoming to new parent helpers. 

 

Harvest 

Thank you all very much for your recent donations which were most gratefully received by the King’s 

Lynn Foodbank. 

 

Early drop off club 

Our early morning drop-off club start at 8.00am, Mrs Garrard is always in the playground to welcome 

pupils, just email the office to let us know if you would like your child to attend (£1.00 per day, per 

child). 

 

World Vision  

We are having a non-uniform day on Friday 5th November to raise funds for our World Vision 

sponsored child, Zakia.  We suggest a donation of £1.00 per child to be brought to school on the day 

please 

 

Remembrance Service 

We will, once again, ‘Remember Them’ at our Service, in the school playground at 3.15pm on 

Wednesday 10th November. 

 

Children in Need 

We invite pupils to ‘wear your spots’ (be as colourful and spotty as you wish) to school on Friday 19th 

November to raise funds for  
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Children in Need.  We suggest a donation of £1.00 per child, to be brought to school on the day, 

please. 

 

 

Diary dates  

 

Date Details  

 

November  

Mon 1st Diwali celebration workshops in school time 

Fri 5th  Non-uniform day to raise funds for our World Vision sponsored child (Zakia) 

Tues 9th Cross Country Competition at Lynnsport, letters of info to follow 

Wed 10th  Remembrance Service, school playground, from 3.15pm 

Fri 19th Children in Need ‘wear your spots’ be as colourful as you wish! £1.00 donation 

to CIN 

December  

Thurs 9th Whole school to Corn Exchange for Pantomime ‘Beauty & The Beast, info to 

follow 

Fri 10th Pupils’ Christmas Party (pm, in the village hall) info to follow 

Weds 15th Flu vaccinations (am) 

Fri 17th End of term, school closes at 12.00noon  

January  

Thurs 6th School re-opens for the Spring term 

 

 


